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Attachments: FLWBC ltr 11.21.13.pdf

Stuart and Amy,

At last night's Landmarks Commission meeting Jack Holzhueter referred to a letter
from the Frank Lloyd Wright Building Conservancy about the Lamp House. That
letter  was actually sent to the attention of the ad hoc committee and Jack has
asked that I send it to the Landmarks Commission as well.

Attached please find the letter from the Conservancy and sketches of two potential
historic districts for the Lamp House block. Please share these documents with the
full commission as pat of the context for their decision-making.

Michael
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